
February Newsletter 

Important Dates

February 17th  K-12 PD

February 28th  K-12 PD
      
 February 27th PBIS Assembly  

Happy February, fabulous readers! Get ready for a
whirlwind of I Love to Read shenanigans this month!
We’ve got mystery readers taking over the
announcements, celebrity guest readers strutting into
our classrooms, and a treasure trove of reading fun in
store. Plus, brace yourselves for a mountain of awesome
prizes just waiting for you at the completion of our
reading activities and estimation stations!

But wait, there’s more! We’re excited to keep the magic
of The Best Part of Me project alive, expanding it to
highlight the Best Part of YQS, Portage la Prairie,
Manitoba, and even Canada! Keep your eyes peeled for
dazzling displays at our student-led conferences on
March 13 + 14th, 2025!

Looking ahead to March, we’re throwing our very own
Winterfest Celebration just for YQS students! Expect a
delightful mix of cultural activities and displays to
enjoy, wrapping up the week with a grand celebration
extending onto Crescent Lake, complete with games and
tasty roasted treats!

A huge shoutout to our brand-new cheerleading squad!
Thank you, Mr. Guiboache and Ms. White, for stepping up
to lead this talented crew. They’re going to be an
unstoppable force supporting our school teams! 
Hoping for a wonderful month celebrate reading,
inclusion and culture!✨

Mrs. Mauws
Vice Principal
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